
Chair Helm and members of the committee,
I'm Clair Klock from Corbett, OR and testified yesterday on HB 2594. I heard in further discussion  about rules  that are claimed to 
be in place and read -2 and -3. Has has it occurred to the legislator that if this is true, but both staff and manager and agency heads 
may be reluctant to enforce the rules because they may loose their job. Industry, agency board members and organizations hit these 
folks from all sides and it may take the legislature to get those rules moving as they should. Incidentally, it has been my experience 
observe huge numbers of agencies meeting that most agencies are getting the idea of cooperation and streamline procedures and 
processes that reduce waste.
Just something to consider. Thank you 


